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Dear All,

We are currently looking to recruit 3 Co-opted governors to join Long Lawford Governing Body.

School Governors make a positive contribution to children’s education by offering supportive
challenge to help raise standards and monitor resources effectively.

Our governors work as a team and come from a range of different backgrounds, with diverse skills
and experience. All Governors share a common interest of wanting the best possible education for
the children of Long Lawford Primary School.

We would be delighted to hear from you if:

* You are interested in the education of children and the performance of the school
* You are able to consider matter objectively and make informed judgements

* You are able to challenge decisions and contribute to facilitating change

In looking to fill the vacancies we are particularly interested in applications from dedicated
individuals in one or more of these areas; finance, human resources, health & safety and data

analysis. Please do not be put off if you do not have these skills as we welcome all applications.

If you are interested or know somebody else who will be, please contact the school office to request
an application form, alternatively a form can be printed from our school website.

All applications should be completed and returned by Friday 7th September 2018at 12:00hrs.

Applications are welcomed after this date for further consideration when vacancies arise.

We thank you for your interest and welcome all applications for the volunteer position of School
Governor.

Yours sincerely

Long Lawford Primary School Governing Body






